
1

Manav

From: Manav [manav@mchi.net]
Sent: Saturday, March 03, 2012 1:26 PM
To: Ujjwala Loke; 'secretariat@mchi.net'
Subject: PEATA invitation of DCR Seminar scheduled on Monday 5th March, 2012 
Attachments: PEATA-DCR-IC5-3-2012-New2.pdf

Ref. No.: MCHI/SEC/11-12/201 
Saturday, March 03, 2012

To, 
Managing Committee, MCHI 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

PEATA in association with MCGM has organized a seminar on “IMPACT OF DCR 
MODIFICATION ON DEVELOPMENT”  
 

Detail of the Seminar is as under: 
 

Date & Time : Monday, 5th March, 2012 at 6:00 pm 
Venue                     : At Manek Hall, IES College of Architecture, 

          Bandra Reclamation, Bandra (West), Mumbai-400 050 
 

PEATA has invited the entire Managing Committee of MCHI for the seminar.  
 
Pls. find attached herewith the Invitation for your ready reference. 
 
Kindly make it convenient to participate in the Seminar.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Best Regards, 
For Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry 
 
          Sd/- 

Boman Irani 
Hon. Secretary. 
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